
 

POLICE MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Date:  July 9, 2024 

To:  San Diego Media 

From:  Chula Vista Police Department 

Contact: Officer James Bucaro 

Phone: 619-409-3817 

Fax:  619-409-5435 

Subject: Serious Injury Traffic Collision (1700 Wueste Road) 2409242 

 

Message:  

On July 9th, 2024, at approximately 12:24 am, the Chula Vista Police Department received several calls 

regarding a single vehicle rollover traffic collision in the area of 1700 Wueste Road in the City of Chula Vista. 

Police personnel arrived on scene and discovered a passenger vehicle had veered off the roadway and rolled 

down an embankment.  The driver and front passenger were ejected from the vehicle and the backseat passenger 

was trapped until fire personal were able to extricate them.  Police and Fire personnel rendered first aid to all 

occupants at the scene. Fire personnel transported all occupants to a trauma center, where the two passengers 

remain in critical condition. The driver sustained minor injuries.  The Chula Vista Police Traffic Bureau was 

called to the scene to investigate the collision.   

 

The names of the driver and passengers are being withheld for their respective privacy. The cause of the 

collision has not yet been determined. At this time, alcohol is considered a factor. The Chula Vista Police 

Traffic Bureau is currently investigating the collision. No arrests have been made at this time.  Anyone that 

witnessed the collision or has additional information is asked to contact the Chula Vista Police Department 

Traffic Bureau at 619-409-3817. 
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